
Notes from November 4th meeting with the City and SRI 
 
 
As reported by Bryan Lange: 
 
Working on refreshing 4 tee boxes a year, 2 in spring and 2 in fall. 
 
Bathroom by #3 tee box.  Had to move it as it sits on a leech field so taking longer to get 
permits and finish it. 
 
Aware of tree problem and although had no solid plans of replanting were going to look 
into it and are open to donation of trees.  Some point in past we (rgc) were told we could 
not donate trees. 
 
The over watering was discussed. 
 
We talked about the fact that DO is debt free but they are still paying on Woodcreek so 
although DO is the "cash cow" the money is not all available for course improvement. 
 
The contracts for both SRI and Legends are coming up for bid. 
 
RGC made it clear that the staff and pro in the shop and the staff in Legends were second 
to none as they are all friendly and so helpful. 
 
 
Note:  No formal board reports as this was a joint meeting with the City of Roseville 
and SRI leadership. 
 
Bryan  
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